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Aid coming from the Russian Church to people in need
in the Philippian City of Bacoor

The charity and social service department of the Russian Orthodox Church’s diocese of the
 Philippines and Vietnam has begun giving aid to poor families in the City of Bacoor 10 km away
 from the capital city of Manila.

Staffers of the department are training local volunteers for children’s nutrition and good hygiene.
 According to the diocesan website, since the Russian Orthodox Church is known in Bacoor and there
 are many of those who wish to join it, in the future it is possible to set up a community and open
 another parish of the Moscow Patriarchate in it.
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Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/60744/
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